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Dear Ms Harper 
 
At its meeting on 4 March 2021, the Public Accounts Committee considered 

and noted your correspondence dated 24 February 2021. 

 

Thank you for providing this information. The Committee agreed to consider 

the issues you raised  within the context of our next inquiry into ‘Generating 

Electricity from Renewable Energy’ which is scheduled to begin on the 11 

March. The first full public evidence session will take place on 18 March.   

 

In the meantime, the Committee also agreed to forward your correspondence 

to the NIAO for its consideration. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
William Humphrey MBE MLA 
Chairperson 
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